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Mayor’s Office

Councillor Clyde Loakes
Chair

North London Waste Authority
Lee Valley Technopark

Unit 360, Ashley Road
Tottenham

London N17 SLN

Dear Clyde
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Our ref: MGLAOS1109-5727

Date:

09 DEC 2008

Thank you for your letter of 4 November notifying me of you Authority’s news on the

acquisition of London Waste Limited and Edmonton Ecopark.

| am extremely pleased to hear about this change in circumstances and | am excited about the
opportunity this now provides for both North London Waste Authority and London as a whole
when considering the challenges we all face with regards the management of waste as a

resource.

| wholeheartedly support the refreshing of your application to Government for PF| funding to
include the provision of Edmonton Ecopark as the preferred location for recycling and waste
treatment infrastructure, and my officers took forward to meeting your officers to discuss what

more we can do to support your application.

Yours ever,
(6 |

Boris Johnson
Mayor of London
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